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District Mission Statement: 

INSPIRE – UNIFY – ACHIEVE 

Riverside Child Care kids sample their homemade green eggs and 

ham. With our thanks to Dr. Seuss. 
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Riverside  

Class of 2024 

If you know of anyone who is in need of any of the following items, 
PLEASE contact the personnel listed below. 
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Hey Kids, Parents, Guardians!  Check this out! 

Riverside Prom is April 17, 2021 
 
EVERYBODY CUT FOOTLOOSE! 

 
 
GRAND MARCH @ 5:30 PM   HIGH SCHOOL AUDITO-
RIUM  
(due to COVID restrictions, attending students will be is-
sued a limited number of tickets for admission)   
 
Watch the school website for a link to watch Grand 
March on Live Stream 
 
PHOTOS @ 6:30 PM   (closed to the public) 
 
DINNER & DANCE @ 7:30 PM   Carson Community 
Center 
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Game Club 
 
Growing up I always played games with my family.   It was our way of hav-
ing fun. I always had a blast winning or losing. As I grew older, some of my 
greatest memories were playing card and board games with people I met. It 
also helped me develop skills like critical thinking and math in a fun way. I 
started talking to Jeff Karros in the Carson building about board games and 
card games. Then I started talking about how I always wished my school 
had a game club. I made a post on Facebook about my idea to see what 
people thought and it took off like crazy. It couldn't have been done without 
the support of the community who donated over 50 games and supplies to 
the club. Every day we talk about how amazing our community is and how 
they are making a difference. (Cory Swotek) 
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The Riverside Football program held their annual 8th grade signing day for the 

2021-2022 season on March 10 in the school gymnasium.  We thank Mr. Johannsen 
for the photos we have shown. 
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The Riverside Communities have always been generous when there is a need.  The CoVid-19 pandemic has made the need for certain items even greater.  We want to 

take this opportunity to offer thanks to those individuals and organizations who have helped out the Riverside Schools.  Those listed below are by no means the only ones 

who have helped; we might not know who you are.  OUR THANKS TO ALL. 

 

I want to thank all the people each month who send items for the 
district’s newsletter.  A BIG THANK YOU TO TERRESA GROBE WHO 
TRAVELS TO HARLAN EACH MONTH TO RETRIEVE THE PRINTED COPY 
AND GETS IT TO THE POST OFFICE.  AGAIN, THANKS TO ALL! 

Thank you to our custodial staff that keeps our facilities 

clean. 

Thank you to our secretarial staff who keep track of every-

thing. 

Thank you to our transportation staff that gets us where 

we need to go. 

Thank you to our kitchen staff who serve us breakfast and 

lunch. 

Thank you to our teachers and paraeducators who keep 

us learning. 

Thank you to our administrators who keep us on our best 

behavior 

Thank you to the school nurse who watches over our 

health. 

Thank you to our coaches who enable our students to 

participate in extra-curricular activities 

In other words, Thank you to the staff of  

Riverside Community Schools! 

Right:  Banner 

in JSHS Gym 

Thank you to everyone 
that has donated to the 
Riverside Game Club!  Jeff 
Karros and Cory Swotek 
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Recently, Riverside grades 6-8 held a kickball tournament.  We have 
pictured the winning team above. 

 
Below:  The 8th graders completed their argumentative writing unit 

with a debate. Mrs. Karros took a few pictures of the debate for us. 

Mrs. Flathers 
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Riverside Elementary families, 

 

I have my fingers crossed that we won't get a freak snow storm that 

will cause any more snow days. At one point, I believe, we went five 

weeks in a row with a snow day. As it stands right now, our last day of 

school will be Friday May 28th. We will be dismissing early that day. 

There will not be school on April 2nd or April 5th. After April 5th, we 

will not have another scheduled day off the rest of the school year.  

     The ISASPs, formally called the Iowa Assessments and before that 

the Iowa Test of Basic Skills, will be April 12th-16th. These tests will 

be for 3rd-5th grade students in the Carson building only. The age old 

strategies of going to bed early and having a good breakfast are still 

important. Our teachers have been working hard in the building to 

make sure the students are ready for this assessment.  

     Thank you to all of the families who participated in parent/teacher 

conferences. The elementary buildings always have a tremendous 

amount of participation when it comes to conferences. Since I have 

been at Riverside, first as a teacher and now as a principal, we have 

averaged about 95% attendance. This speaks to the caring and sup-

port you have for your child, the teachers and our schools. It takes all 

of us to make sure our kids continue with their success. 

Take Care & #weRRiverside, 

Mr. Crum 
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Kindergarten On The Go: 

 

Kindergarten studied modes of transportation. 
They were asked to use whatever tools they had 
available in the classroom.  Each group of stu-

dents recorded their projects on SeeSaw where 

they were compiled into their first feature 
film.  Scan the QR code with your phone or 
tablet camera to see Mrs. Gunderson's class 

creation!  The project can also be viewed 
at: http://bit.ly/konthego 

Mrs. Ravlin’s 2nd Grade class recently built one-story and two-story struc-

tures out of marshmallows and toothpicks to see which could better 

withstand an earthquake. We thank Mrs. Ravlin for sharing the pictures. 

NO SCHOOL  
APRIL 2 AND APRIL 5 

http://bit.ly/konthego
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Recently, River-
side traveled to 
Seward, Nebras-
ka for an Indoor 
meet at Concor-
dia University. 
Girls placed 5th 
and the boys 

placed 3rd. 
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Monday, March 1st, Riverside students competed at the District Individuals 
Speech competition at Thomas Jefferson High School. Riverside took 19 events 
to competition and 11 are moving on to State! Congratulations to all who per-
formed. State qualifiers are: Vanessa Yanes (Poetry and Public Address), Brok 
Comstock (Radio News), McCartney Sanny (Poetry), Kim Smith (After Dinner), 
Bowe Branan (Solo Musical Theatre), Stormy Noble (Lit. Program and After Din-
ner), Becca Cody (Acting), Lydia Erickson (Acting), and Kyler Rieken (Radio 
News) 

Saturday, March 13th, Riverside students competed at Griswold High School for 

State Individuals Speech. Riverside took 9 students and competed in 11 events. 

7 of those events earned a 1 rating (the highest rating you can earn at State). 

Those students include: Vanessa Yanes (Poetry and Public Address), Bowe 

Branan (Solo Musical Theatre), Kim Smith (After Dinner), Becca Cody (Acting), 

Lydia Erickson (Acting), and Kyler Rieken (Radio News). Congratulations all!  
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The 7th and 8th grade students wrote letters to a nursing home in Des Moines who had reached out asking for let-
ters to help lift the spirits of their residents who have still not been able to have visitors since last March. Students 
did a great job writing letters that were kind and showed empathy to those in the nursing home. Some students even 
wrote extra letters to be sent as well, in total the 7th and 8th grade sent about 200 letters to the nursing 
home. (Pictured is Holly Hering, Zoey Winters, Evelyn Eastman, Taven Moore, and Kellen Oliver) 
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AMENDED 2020-2021 CALENDAR 

NO SCHOOL  
APRIL 2 AND APRIL 5 

 
PROM   

APRIL 17 
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Weather May Cause Changes to This Schedule 

Congrats to Grady and Brogan on earning All-Conference 2nd team honors. Drake Woods 

also earned All-Conference Honorable Mention, and Eli Ryun, Wyatt Hough, and Drake 
Woods were WIC Academic All-Conference Award Winners. Grady Jeppesen was also 1st 

team All-District.  

 
KMA announced their WIC conference award winners as well. 
Congrats to Grady Jeppesen for Freshman of the year. 
Congrats to Brogan Allensworth for being selected to the KMA WIC All Conference De-

fensive Team. 
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This information was found at the site listed  below: 

https://iowadot.gov/schoolbus/School%20Bus%20Safety%
20Brochure.pdf?ver=2016-03-03-083309-953 

Weather May Cause Schedules to Change 
Weather May Cause Schedules to Change 
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Weather May Cause Schedules to Change 

Weather May Cause Schedules to Change 
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Weather May Cause Schedules to Change 
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Weather May Cause Schedules to Change 
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